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Lighthouse Insurance Agency 
Jennifer Longtin 

4 Main Street 
Ballston Lake, NY  12019 

518-688-0200 
jen@lighthouseinsagency.com 
www.lighthouseinsagency.com 

Member Discount Offered 

MBPA 2013 BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 

PRESIDENT:  Steve Gottmann, Ginley & Gottmann, P.C.,  583-1515 
1st VICE-PRESIDENT:  Ray Patterson, Capital Consulting Group 

2nd VICE-PRESIDENT:  Dan Wagner, State Farm Insurance 
TREASURER:  Kristyn Kamber, Trustco Bank 

IMMEDIATE PAST-PRESIDENT:  Kevin Harkins (ex-officio)             
           
  Anthony Panza, Panza’s Restaurant  Pete Bardunias, Chamber of Southern Saratoga County 
 
  Brad Sexauer, Saratoga Hospital  Todd Shimkus, Saratoga County Chamber of Commerce 
 
  Ray Liuzzo, CT Male Associates, PC  David Fragomeni, Fragomeni Insurance & Financial  Services 
 
  Stephanie Ferradino, Couch White, LLP Bruce McClellan, Pinnacle Realty 
 
  Karen McGowan, Capital InteriorScape  Zuzana Kaplan, The Adirondack Trust Company 
 
  Paul Loomis, Gilbane Building Co.   

Welcome to our Newest Members! 

Malta Drive-In 
Ed Caro 

2785 Route 9 
Malta, NY  12020 

518-587-9420 

Sterling Homes, Inc. 
Kathy Eitzmann 
60 Round Lake 

Ballston Lake, NY  12019 
518-376-3648 

kathye@nycap.rr.com 
www.518home.com 

Member Discount Offered 
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President’s Corner 
 

I am delighted to serve as the President of the Malta Business and Professional Association for this year.  I am 
also thankful to follow a line of outstanding Past Presidents, including Kevin Harkins, who has left the MBPA 
in great shape.  I also benefit from the success of the recent MBPA annual dinner, which set the theme for 2013 
– helping the business and professional community through uncertain times.  The dinner was attended by 60 
members and guests.  I would like to thank Tony Panza and his staff for an outstanding dinner, Dave Frago-
meni for his leadership, and to Jim Snack of the Humor Project for an entertaining and thought provoking 
presentation.  A great time was had by all.   

In serving the MBPA, I have 3 goals for 2013 – increasing our membership in number and in participation by 
our members, promoting our core events including the MBPA 5K, the Taste of Malta, and the monthly break-
fasts, lunches and mixers, and promoting the business community and climate of the Town of Malta.  To reach 
these goals, I will need your help.   

As for increasing membership, I ask all members to actively promote our organization by encouraging other 
business men and women and professionals to attend our events. We have an outstanding line up speakers at 
our breakfasts, including Charles Wait of the Adirondack Trust Company, who will speak at our next breakfast 
meeting on February 13 at the Malta Diner.  We hope these meetings will keep our members informed of im-
portant developments, provide strategies or ideas for improving their businesses, and foster the cooperative 
spirit necessary for a successful business community. The bigger and more active the MBPA is, the greater the 
opportunity to promote our cause and your individual businesses.  So please, participate and encourage others 
to join.  Bring your spouse or significant other and make our events fun, entertaining and productive. 

In regards to our core events, the date for the Malta 5k is set for September 7, 2013.   As a result of last year’s 
race and the tremendous efforts of Paul Loomis and his Committee, $16,000.00 was donated to local charitable 
organizations.   This year, we hope to grow the race to more than 500 racers and to raise over $20,000.  You 
can help by racing, sponsoring the event or volunteering on race day.  The Taste of Malta also raised $1,392.10 
for the Ballston Spa Partnership for Innovation in Education Fund.  By attending the Taste of Malta, you also re
-connect with the great local restaurants and sample their delicious food.  Your support and participation in 
these events will be greatly appreciated and help foster our business community. 

As for the business climate and community, Saratoga County in general and Malta in particular remain beacons 
of economic opportunity in a sea of turmoil.  Global Foundries continues to expand its presence in Malta. The 
recent announcement of the R&D center will provide new jobs and increased economic activity.  The Saratoga 
Hospital facility is up and moving towards completion.  The Town appears to be on the brink of finalizing the 
form based code and ending the zoning moratorium. All these changes and developments create opportunities 
for our organization.  The changes can also cause competition, stress, and confusion.  Please reach out to the 
Board and let us know how we can help and support your business.    

I look forward to working with the Board and hope to hear from you or meet you at one of our upcoming 
events.     

       Steven Gottmann, President 

BACK TO BASICS 



In the Boardroom 
Taste of Malta 

Although this committee has been quiet for the past few 
months, it will be starting up very soon.  Please contact Pam 
at MaltaBPA@gmail.com if you're interested in being con-
tacted when planning for this event kicks off in the next few 
weeks.  
   Karen McGowan, TOM Chair 

MBPA 5K 

The MBPA 5K Committee has begun planning this year’s 
September race!  Our 1st committee meeting was held at a 
2013 sponsor’s establishment, Recovery Sports Grill, and 
Global Foundries has committed once again to be our title 
sponsor. We’re looking for sponsors and participants, so 
save the date. Head to our website at www.maltabpa.com/
malta5k or our Facebook page at www.facebook.com/
maltabpa5k for more information. 

Paul Loomis, MBPA 5K Chair      
 

Membership 
How can all members get more benefits, connections, and 
value from our association?  By building the membership to 
increase exposure and outreach.  If you know of any busi-
nesses, either in Malta or not, that would benefit from in-
volvement in MBPA, please let Ray Patterson know.  It is 
your association, let’s all work together to see it grow! Con-
tact Ray at RPatterson@CapConsult.net. 

   Ray Patterson, 1st Vice-President 
           Membership Chair 

We have an exciting year coming up for the Malta Business & Professional Association.  The local/regional growth continues to be strong 
so it is more important that we, as the local business community, help set the agenda that promotes this growth. 
 

As an association we have many opportunities to assist our members and the business community as the “voice of business”.  In order to 
do that most effectively, we need your thoughts and input!  What would you like?  What would you like to see your business doing by the 
end of 2013?  What can we, as the MBPA do to assist you in achieving your business goals? 
 

We invite and encourage you to use the MBPA website, and particularly, the Member Forums to share your ideas, concerns and hear 
from other MBPA members.  We also have an “open” LinkedIn group where any LinkedIn subscriber can post and read the Malta BPA 
Group pages and posts. 
 

There are several meetings and programming changes coming the new year.  Watch for them in this and subsequent newsletters and web-
site posts!  Remember, we welcome your thoughts and ideas about how we can best support you and your business.  Anyone who is inter-
ested refreshing the look of the our website, please contact Ray Patterson at rpatterson@capconsult.net.  

                           Ray Patterson, 1st Vice President  

Technology Chair 

Technology 
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Programs 
 
The Programs Committee continues to seek speakers and locations for the various 2013 MBPA events.  If you or someone 
you know would like to host an event, please let us know!    
 
If you have a topic that you’d like to see covered at a breakfast or some other event, please let David or Patricia know. And 
if anyone is looking to speak at a breakfast or has others ideas for events, please let them know that, too.  These events are 
designed to aid you, our members, in meeting your fellow MBPA partners, so please help us help you!  And be sure to 
check out the website to see the upcoming events!  Please email David at David@FragFM.com or Patricia at 
McFeeP@PioneerSB.com.             

David Fragomeni, Programs Chair 
Patricia McFee, Programs  Committee 

Board Development 

While elections are finished for this year, we will continue 
to seek individuals who are interested in filling 2014 seats 
as current board positions expire.  We are looking for indi-
viduals who are motivated to  find ways to help the associa-
tion serve its members better and who want to work with a 
dedicated team to further  
develop the MBPA within the Malta Community. 

Brad Sexauer, Board Development Chair 
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  THE ADIRONDACK TRUST COM-
PANY SIGNS ATM BRANDING 

AGREEMENT WITH PARAMOUNT 
MANAGEMENT GROUP  

 

The Adirondack Trust Company recently announced it 
has signed an ATM branding agreement with Paramount 
Management Group to brand Automated Teller Machines 
(ATM) at Aviation Mall located in Queensbury, New 
York.  
 
The program provides The Adirondack Trust Company 
branding exclusivity on all ATMs located inside the 
Mall. This arrangement allows Adirondack Trust to place 
their brand on all the ATMs, toppers, screens and wraps 
providing a fully branded experience for their cardhold-
ers.  
 
In addition, The Adirondack Trust Company will have 
the capability to promote their bank’s products to thou-
sands of non-Adirondack Trust customers each year. 
“This agreement with Paramount reflects our ongoing 
commitment to our customers by expanding our ATM 
footprint in the North Country. This program provides 
our customers with a surcharge-free network, and it ex-
pands our ability to market new products to our custom-
ers and introduce our Bank to non-Adirondack Trust cus-
tomers” said David Brown, Senior Vice President and 
Chief Operating Officer of The Adirondack Trust Com-
pany.  
 
Paramount continues to add new financial institutions as 
they grow their ATM Network. “We want to provide our 
customers with more than a surcharge-free transaction,” 
said Michael J. Tedesco, Chief Marketing Officer, Para-
mount Management Group. “We provide the tools to ser-
vice their customers and offer them the ability to capture 
new deposit accounts. Our partners use our branded 
ATM program to promote new checking and savings ac-
counts, their mortgage lending and insurance services 
making our program a true extension of the bank”. 
 
 

About Paramount Management Group  
Paramount Management Group is a privately-held company head-
quartered in Lancaster, PA, providing ATM services in all 50 
States as a national leader in managing self-service financial ATM 
kiosks, providing the physical conduit through which consumers 
interact with their funds and financial institutions. Paramount fo-
cuses on providing the management and operational expertise used 
by the world’s highest-profile and most influential banking and 
retail brands to provide remote financial access to their customers. 

Member News 

Football Raffle Fundraiser 
 

 

 

Autographed by NY Giant Eli Manning  
with Certificate of Authenticity  

Tickets can be purchased for $10 each at the D - 
Line Pub located at 15 Prospect Street, Ballston Spa 

  
Monday thru Friday 10am to 10pm  
Saturday & Sunday 7am to 10pm 

 
Drawing Date & Time: Friday, Feb. 22nd, 8pm  
Place: D- Line Pub 15 Prospect St Ballston Spa 

You Need Not Be Present to Win! 

Visit www.GatewayHouseofPeace.org for more information. 

MEMBER RELOCATES TO BRING  
PATIENTS EXPANDED SERVICES 

 

Dr. Lorraine DelRosso has moved her office to 325 
Ushers Road, Ballston Lake in order to offer her 
patients advanced Chiropractic and Nutritional ser-
vices including: 
 

*Gentle manipulation and non-manipulation tech-      
niques 
*Cold level laser for acute & chronic pain 
*Weight management guided by a Board Certified     
Nutritionist 
*Advanced nutritional screenings 
 

Contact Dr. DelRosso at 518-496-2142 
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 THE ADIRONDACK TRUST COMPANY NOMINATES  
CHARLES V. WAIT, JR. & DOUGLASS T. MABEE TO BOARD 

 
Saratoga Springs, New York – The Adirondack Trust Company announced today that Mr. Charles V. Wait,  Jr. and Mr. 
Douglass T. Mabee have been nominated to stand for election to the Board of Directors of The Adirondack Trust Company 
at the Annual Stockholders’ Meeting to be held on February 6, 2013.  Mr. Wait is a Vice President of Legal and Regulation 
at The Adirondack Trust Company, which includes the analysis of regulations, credit and vendor information.  Mr. Wait 
joined the Company in 2009.  Mr. Mabee is a third-party consultant for Tetra Tech, an environmental consulting firm that is 
ranked number one in Water Services by Engineering News-Record.  He works as an Environmental Inspector, overseeing 

permitting issues for pipeline construction projects.  
 
Mr. Charles V. Wait Jr. said, “I have had the good fortune to work in many different areas and 
with many different people as an Officer of The Adirondack Trust Company.  This experience, 
combined with my prior experience as an attorney and my appreciation of the communities that 
The Adirondack Trust Company serves has given me significant insights that will help me to effec-
tively perform my duties as a Board member.  Joining the Board of Directors is a great honor.  I 
look forward to continuing to work with management and the Board in growing The Adirondack 
Trust Company and in fostering its vision of commitment to the communities that make it so suc-
cessful.” 
 
 
Mr. Charles V. Wait Jr. 

 
    
 
 
Mr. Douglass T. Mabee commented, “It is an honor to have been asked to join the Board of The 
Adirondack Trust Company. I am proud of the Bank’s long standing tradition in the community 
and its deep commitment to the region’s success.  I look forward to being part of the continued 
growth of the Bank and region.” 
 
 
                                                                                                                                                             Mr. Douglass T. Mabee 
 
Charles V. Wait, Chairman, President & CEO of The Adirondack Trust Company noted: “I am extremely pleased to an-
nounce the nominations of Mr. Wait and Mr. Mabee to our Board of Directors.  Mr. Wait brings extensive legal experience 
to our company and has a detailed understanding of our business and the local community in which we operate and repre-
sents the fourth generation of our family to work at the Bank. 
 
Mr. Mabee has significant experience in planning and development and will also serve us well as we continue our mission of 
providing comprehensive financial solutions to our customers.  Mr. Mabee is the son of Director, Douglass M. Mabee and is 
the fifth generation of the Mabee family to be associated with the Bank.   
 
In addition to his experience at The Adirondack Trust Company, Mr. Wait has served as an Associate at one of the world’s 
most prestigious law firms, Jones Day in New York City.  He is admitted to practice law in the State of New York and in the 
United States District Court for the Southern District of New York.  He is currently a member of the New York State Bar 
Association.   
 
Founded in 1901 in Saratoga Springs, The Adirondack Trust Company is an independent, employee and locally owned and operated community bank offer-
ing a wide variety of business and personal financial services. The bank also offers trust, investment and insurance services and originates real estate mort-
gages, both residential and commercial, and commercial business loans throughout its market area.  The bank has over $1 billion in assets and eleven 
branches with the twelfth to open this January in Ballston Lake, NY. The Adirondack Trust Company is rated by Bauer Financial as a 5-Star bank for the 
period ending September 30, 2012. The Bank's website is www.adirondacktrust.com�

Member News 
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Member News 
Partnership Expands Free  

Business Counseling Program 
 

The Saratoga County Chamber of Commerce and Hudson 
Valley Community College have announced the creation of a 
new partnership to expand the local SCORE small business 
counseling program to help entrepreneurs now at the Saratoga 
County Chamber’s Saratoga Springs offices as well as 
HVCC’s Tec- Smart Campus in Malta. 
 

SCORE, is a nonprofit association supported by the US Small 
Business Administration dedicated to helping small businesses 
get off the ground, grow and achieve their goals through edu-
cation and mentorship. In 2012, the local SCORE Chapter led 
by Bill Edwards, provided more than 500 hours of free coun-
seling to local entrepreneurs and small business owners, pre-
dominantly at the Chamber. The expansion to the HVCC Tec-
Smart Campus will make it easier for people seeking counsel-
ing from across Saratoga County to access these free services. 
In addition to expanding the locations where people can go to 
meet with a SCORE Counselor, the local SCORE Chapter is 
also seeking to expand its team of volunteer counselors to 
meet increasing demand. 
 

“The growing need for additional counselors and office space 
motivated us to seek additional office space for counseling and 
we’re so pleased to now be adding HVCC to this partnership. 
The Tec Smart Facility is an ideal central location for us to 
serve even more people and to help them make wise business 
decisions to grow our local economy and to create jobs.” 
 

SCORE business counseling sessions are free and completely 
confidential. The dates, times and the location of each session 
are scheduled in consultation with the entrepreneur or business 
owner seeking assistance and the SCORE counselors assigned 
to help them.  
 

 According to Andrew Matonak, President of Hudson Valley 
Community College, the Tec Smart Campus was created to 
allow for partnerships like these between business organiza-
tions, local volunteers, small business owners, entrepreneurs, 
educators and students. “We’d like to think that some of the 
local entrepreneurs who come to the Tec Smart Facility for 
SCORE’s free counseling will see that our students might be a 
resource to them as new employees or to help with research 
and testing of specific product ideas,” said Matonak. “As we 
train our students for future careers, it’s nice to be able to help 
them network with the entrepreneurs who are trying to figure 
out how to create future business opportunities. That’s why 
this is such a great partnership for HVCC, SCORE and the 
Chamber.” 
For more information on SCORE, contact the Chamber offices at 

584-3255 or contact Bill Edwards directly at (518) 893-7364. 

 DZ RESTAURANTS TO BEGIN 
LUNCH AT BOCA BISTRO  

DZ Restaurants’ Spanish Restaurant Boca Bistro will 
begin lunch service on March 1st  

 
Owners of DZ Restaurants, David & Roslyn Zecchini, has 
announced that on Friday, March 1, 2013, Boca Bistro will 
open its doors for lunch, providing downtown Saratoga 
Springs and surrounding communities a much anticipated 
lunchtime alternative. 
 

Located in Saratoga Springs, the contemporary Spanish res-
taurant will offer its lunch menu for sit-down and take-out 
daily at 11: 30 a.m.   Reservations will be accepted for 
lunch. 
 

Boca Bistro’s lunch menu, developed by Executive Chef 
Roslyn Zecchini, offers a variety of Bocatos (sandwiches), 
Boca Bistro’s signature Ensaladas (salads)  along with Bo-
ca’s complete assortment of Embuditos (prepared Spanish 
meats), Quesos (cheeses) and Postres (desserts). The full 
lunch menu is visible on the Boca Bistro website at http://
www.bocabistro.com/menu/lunch-menu 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Boca Bistro is currently open 7 days a week for dinner at 
5pm and also features Happy Hour from 4:30pm-6pm Mon-
day – Saturday and 4:30 – Close on Sunday. 

 
For additional information contact:  

Bill Gathen 
DZ Restaurants 

PH - 518-583-1142 
bill@dzrestaurants.com 
www.dzrestaurants.com 



5 Star Property Management, Rebecca Bowman 
Accel Sports Fundraising, John Rudnick 
AccuStaff, Tom Schin 
ACO Property Advisors, Inc., Alan Oppenheim 
Ambit Energy, Rich Luetters 
Ameriprise Financial Services, Inc., Catherine Tucker 
Arbonne International, Erin Smith 
AXA Advisors,LLC , Steven Brown 
Ballston Journal, Angela McFarland 
BodyWise Fitness Studio, Joanna Rockwood 
Braathe Enterprises / Saratoga College, Robert Braathe 
Bread Loaf Corporation, Todd Nebraska 
Capital Consulting Group, LLC, Ray Patterson 
Capital InteriorScapes, LLC, Karen McGowan 
Capital Region Language Center, Kim Andersen 
Coffee News of the Capital Region, Rebecca DuBois 
Couch White, LLP, Melanie LaFond 
Courtyard by Marriott Saratoga Springs, Tom Gabriel 
Curtis Lumber, Doug Ford 
Cynthia Anne Photography, Cynthia Sobkowich 
Dr. Lorraine DelRosso, LLC, Dr. Lorraine DelRosso 
Edward W. Swanson, Esq., CPA, Edward Swanson 
Fairfield Inn and Suites, Kelly Vannier 
Fairfield Marriott Inn & Suites, Richard Murphy 
Financial Sense, Christine Donohue 
Fragomeni Insurance & Financial Services, Inc., David 
Fragomeni 
Furniture Theatre, Ed Caro 
Ginley & Gottmann, P.C., Steven Gottmann 
H2O Solutions, Lou Torres 
Harren Brook Inn B&B, Eileen Harren 
Holiday Inn Saratoga Springs, Joanne Kirkpatrick 
Hunter Learning Solutions, LLC, Pamela Grandin 
Isagenix (Healthy4Life), Linda Junco 
JC Parker Fine Art, Carol & JC Parker 
Jones Ferradino, Attorneys at Law, Stephanie Farradino 
KIDS R.O.C., Roxanne Lansing 
Lee Serino Insurance Agency, Lee Serino 
Life’s 2 Short, LLC, Melissa Fiaschetti 
Lighthouse Insurance Agency, Jennifer Longtin 
M+W Group U.S. Operations, Art Kaplan 
Make It Fit, LLC, Melissa Grattan 
Malta Animal Hospital, Jake Zaidel 
Malta League of Arts, Jennifer Hogan 
 

Mark Roschinsky, DMD, Mark Roschinsky 
Merrill Lynch Wealth Management , Chuck Cefalu 
Modern Press, Patrick Ryan 
Mother Teresa Academy, Joyce Maddalone 
McGregor Links Country Club, Dean Kolligian 
Measurable Results LLC, Howard Litwak 
Nelson Beebe,  Certified Public Accountant, Nelson 
Beebe 
New Horizons of Albany, Jason Krolak 
Newkey Media Solutions, LLC, Patrick DiMascio 
Northeast Spine & Wellness, Joseph Gulyas 
Northwestern Mutual Financial Network, Charles Martin 
Operating Systems Technologies Ltd, Martha Perry 
Organique, Monique Boulet 
Peduzzi Associates LTD, Scott Hommel 
Pinnacle Realty Saratoga LLC, Bruce McClellan 
Pioneer Bank, Patricia McFee 
PrimePay, Andrew Corcione 
Prolific Marketing, Dan Barner 
Prudential Manor Homes, Realtors, Beth Grzyboski 
Purdy Realty, LLC, Laura Conrad 
Quick Response Restoration, Vincent Laurenzo 
Residence Inn and Courtyard by Marriott, Leslie Forbert
-Miller 
Revered Business Solutions, Inc., Richard Wheeler 
Round Lake Library, Sandra Debus 
Saratoga Human Resources Solutions, Inc., James Marco 
Saratoga Physical Therapy Associates, Matthew O’Neil 
SaratogaMama, Colleen Pierre 
Saratoga South Boutique, Joan Rello 
Spa Brauhaus, Steve Nicolaus 
Sterling Homes, Kathy Eitzmann 
Studio Massage, Lisa Ciniglia 
Tara Thomas Design, Tara Thomas 
Tech Valley Continuity LLC, Geoff Turner 
The Art of Aesthetics, LLC, Christy Duff 
The Bonadio Group, Mazie McMahon 
The Planning Paradigm, LLC, Darlene Landor 
Towne, Ryan & Partners, P.C., Christopher Lyons 
Travers, O'keefe, Alison O’Keefe 
VETHELP, Jacon Lee 
Welcome Relief Massage Therapy, Jennifer Narkiewicz 
Westaff, Maire Masterson 
www.CapitalAreaHelpWanted.com, Mariah Fortune 
Yana Yoga, Amber LaPointe 

Member Offers 
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Please to keep in mind that many of our members offer Member-to-Member discounts.  As reminder, 
here is a current list of those members who offer discounts.  If you don’t see your name on this list and 

would like to participate in offering benefits to fellow members, please contact Pam at  
MaltaBPA@gmail.com. 



 

AROUND TOWN 

MALTA’S REAL ESTATE CORNER 
Information provided by Pinnacle Realty 

 
As of January 1st, 2013 

 
# Single Family Homes Currently On The Market:    91 
# Homes Sold Year To Date:         110 
Average Sales Price:          $298,400 
Average Days on the market:       82 
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 The Stakeholders Regional Volunteer Center Holds Training Sessions 
 

 The Stakeholders Regional Volunteer Center (RVC) will be conducting a series of information and train-
ing sessions for nonprofit organizations over the next several weeks and months.  You can find the latest schedule 
of events on their website (http://Stakeholders.force.com).   
 The Regional Volunteer Center is a valuable matchmaking web based capability connecting people who 
want to volunteer with organizations that utilize and depend on volunteers.  Individuals can go to the site and fill 
out individual volunteer profiles to identify the specific skills and interests, including preferred times they would 
like to volunteer.  Nonprofit organizations can register on the site, then post various volunteer needs.   
 There is no cost to either the nonprofit or the individuals to register and use the site.  The Stakeholders 
maintain the site as part of their role as the RVC.  The Stakeholders also help publish the volunteer opportunities 
and make connections.   
 If you know of any nonprofits that could use some assistance, please direct them to the Stakeholders web-
site, or you can refer them to Ray Patterson through the Consulting Alliance website or directly at: 
Ray@TheStakeholders.org. 

Business, Government and Academia Partnerships: Paving 
the Way for the Region’s Economic Future and Workforce 

Pipeline Event 
Tuesday, February 12, 2013 

Complimentary Breakfast Meeting 
7:30 - 9:30am 

Hudson Valley Community College TEC-��������	
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Please register online by February 5th.  
Online form can be found here.  

TO REACH MBPA: 
 

EMAIL: MaltaBPA@gmail.com 
 

PHONE:  518-288-8009 

Business and education partnerships are valuable as we all pave the way for the Capital Region’s eco-
nomic future and workforce pipeline. Hear from key leaders in business, government and academia on 
how such partnerships bring value to their organizations, how they are driving the K-12 education initi-

atives and how this effort is critical to our region's economic development and workforce pipeline.  



COMMUNITY NEWS 
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The Ballston Spa Film Festival 
presents 

Monthly Classic Film Series! 

“They called him 'Fast Eddie'... He was a winner... He was a  
loser... He was a hustler.” 

 

Join us on Saturday, February 23rd at 6:45 pm in the Ballston Spa High School auditorium for The Hustler.  Paul Newman 
is "Fast Eddie" Felson, a young pool hustler, who builds himself up to take on the legendary "Minnesota Fats" (Jackie 
Gleason) in a marathon match that will determine if Eddie has what it takes to make it to the big leagues. This is a riveting 
tale of human struggle with winning and losing, and the character it takes to endure both.  
 
This 1961 film won 2 Academy Awards and was nominated for 7 others. And In 1997, the Library of Congress selected 
this film for preservation in the United States National Film Registry as "culturally, historically, or aesthetically signifi-
cant." 
 
  

The Monthly Classic films are screened in the Ballston Spa High School auditorium and are FREE for anyone to attend.  So please feel 
free to share this information with all your friends and family, too!   

Visit BSpaFilm.org for more information and to join our email list to get the inside scoop! 

with all the details, plus notices of future Film Festival events. 
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February Events 

 

Breakfast 
 

Wednesday, February 13th 
Malta Diner, 7:30—9:00am 

Speaker:  Charles Wait, The Adirondack Trust Compan y 
 
 

Luncheon 
 

Wednesday, February 27th 
Lake Ridge Restaurant, 11:45am—1:00pm 

 

To register for any of our events, visit our website at www.MaltaBPA.com and follow the event links on the front page. 
You can also pay online! 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
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March Events 

 

Breakfast 
 

Wednesday, March 13th 
Malta Diner, 7:30—9:00am 

Speaker:  Fran Dingeman, Star 101.3 
 
 

Networking Mixer 
 

Wednesday, March 20th 
Location TBA, 5:30 - 7:00pm 

 
 


